
We hope everyone had a restful and relaxing summer. To help make a smooth back-to-school 

transition, some important reminders have been outlined for you below: 

 

• Breakfast is served at 7:45 a.m. in the classroom, and ends at 8:05 a.m. No exceptions. 

• Students should not arrive before 7:45 a.m. The tardy bell rings at 8:20 a.m. After this time, 

students must go to the office for a tardy pass. 

• Early dismissals will not be granted after 2:30 p.m. Afternoon dismissal begins at 3:05 p.m. 

• A copy of the parent/student handbook can be found on our school website. 

• Students are required to wear Allentown uniform shirts, bottoms, and belts (if pants have 

belt loops). Any type of tennis shoe or boat style shoe (tan or brown) is acceptable. No 

boots, open toe shoes, high heels, shoes with lights or wheels or Crocs. Solid white socks 

must be worn. 

• Due to cafeteria seating capacity, visitors will not be permitted to have lunch with  

       students. 
 

• Drinking fountains are not available for student use. Students must bring water (bottled 

or in a thermos) from home daily for drinking throughout the day or it may be purchased 

for $.50. 

• Snacks will be available for purchase each morning for $.50 if students do not bring a 

snack from home. 

• Students will need to bring earbuds or headphones (no Bluetooth) to school daily.  

      Students will test online through Schoology via the computer. 

• Consider supporting PTO by becoming a member for $10.00 per family. 

• Look for important information in weekly newsletters and digital messages from your 

child’s teacher as well as the digital monthly parent bulletins. 

• Please visit our website: http://allentowngators.com and join our Allentown Facebook 

and Children First PTO pages. 

 

http://allentown.mce.schoolinsites.com

